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Zonta Club of Wynnum Redland Inc.

PO Box 132

Capalaba 

Queensland 4157 


AREA 5 DISTRICT 24

CHARTER DATE: 24 SEPTEMBER 1981

wynnumredlands@zontadistrict24.org

NEWSLETTER JULY 2008

PRESIDENT: Margaret Finegan (HM 3207 4442)
CORRESPONDENCE: Janet Mylne (HM 3399 3342)

TREASURER: Philippa Donaldson (MOB 0411 875 234)

NEWSLETTER: Gail Abbott (38493995)
CALENDAR

JULY

14th Dinner Meeting at Alexandra Hills Hotel

26th Crazy Whist at Manly RSL Melville Tce Manly 7pm $15 a head

28th Board Meeting

AUGUST

11TH Dinner Meeting Show holiday venue tba

17th Mayne Inheritance Tour

25th Board meeting

SEPTEMBER

8TH Dinner Meeting at Alexandra Hills Hotel

24th our 27th Birthday

29th Board Meeting

OCTOBER

13th Dinner Meeting

27th Board Meeting

DINNER MEETING DETAILS

DATE 
MONDAY 14TH JULY 

Apologies must be made to Philippa Donaldson 0411 875 234 by Thursday 10th July. After this date all meals must be paid for.

VENUE
 Alexandra Hills Hotel, Finucane Rd Alexandra Hills.  

COST
$30

TIME
6.30 for Fellowship- Dinner to be served at 7 pm

Club policy is that $2 admin is paid when an apology is given to the Treasurer by noon the Thursday prior to the dinner meeting. After that date $30 is due and an invoice will be sent.
ZONTA BIRTHDAYS

Happy Birthday for July, Barbara Wills on the 14th, Meg Scott on the 23rd and Kath McNeilly celebrates on the 29th. 

PRESIDENTS REPORT
June has been a quieter month for Zonta activities; maybe we have hibernated a little with the onset of winter.  In reality I think we took a breath after a very busy May. At our first dinner meeting since the AGM we welcomed a new member, Chris Baggarley. Welcome Chris I hope you enjoy your time as a Zontian.  Chris gave us a short talk on her life up to now, I am sure she will become another valuable member of our club. 

We had a very enjoyable Dinner at Janet Mylne’s home for our last meeting. Thanks very much Janet for the delicious Moroccan food and also to Barbara Wills for dessert. Our thanks must also go to Janet’s husband Martin for his patience; we did try to stick to a time schedule.

Congratulations have been sent to two of our fellow Redlanders who were awarded an OAM in the Queen’s Birthday Honours List. John Allen OAM, Hon Zon and husband to member Jill was awarded his Medal for services to Music and the Community and Carolyn Santaguiliana OAM for her services to the Community. Well done!!

At our meeting on July 14th we will have the usual list of Committees circulated, a reminder that we must all nominate a committee we will serve on for the next 12 months. We will also need numbers for the Crazy Whist night in July and the Mayne Inheritance Tour in August. Marilyn Steenland would also be grateful for suggestions for Fundraising in the next 12 months.

I am sure that all of us were saddened when we heard of the death from Cancer of our fellow Zontian Anne Silvester, Immediate past ZIF President, there will be a motion presented to the meeting regarding a donation to the Foundation in Anne’s memory. I think we were also saddened to hear that Jane McGrath had lost her battle at such a young age.  Our Biggest Cuppa function forwarded $110 to the Cancer Council of Queensland that amount will go towards Cancer research.

Margaret Finegan

 

SERVICE and FUNDRAISING REPORT

1. We are holding a crazy whist night on Saturday 26th July at 7pm. I have reserved the RSL hall at Melville Tce Manly; the hall is beside the Thai Restaurant on the corner of Cambridge Pde and Melville Tce. Cost is $15 a head BYO drinks and glasses.  Start organizing your friends now for this night of fun and frivolity, and remember you do not have to be a good card player to join in. We will need numbers and a list will be circulated at July meeting for provision of card tables, supper and raffle prizes. 
2. The Mayne Inheritance Tour will be held on Sunday 17th August. We will need numbers at the next meeting and prepayment of tickets. Cost is $40 a head and includes afternoon tea. Meet at Mayne Medical School, Herston Rd Herston at 12.45pm for 1pm start. The tour will finish at Herston at 5pm.
Marilyn Steenland.

STATUS OF WOMEN

The www has a multitude of information including on the Zonta International site all the forms necessary for the SOW/YWPA applications. I shall be sending copies with a covering letter to principals of the Wynnum Redlands District High Schools in the coming week so that the process of selection for the Young Woman in Public Affairs can commence in September.
 

As I am away in July visiting my Dad in the UK I shall be pleased to receive any donations in August for Maybanke and Silky Oaks.
Please keep the supplies coming as personal items are much appreciated by the residents.
 

Judith Trevan-Hawke

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S NEWS

There is nothing to report this month

Meg Scott

PR & PROGRAMME

We have a guest speaker, Edith Cooper, for July . A speaker has been arranged for August. If any member has any ideas for guest speakers please notify me.
Mary Lou Podagiel

MEMBERSHIP & ORGANIZATION

We may have another new member for July.

Jo Hieatt

GENERAL NEWS
SILKY OAKS, MAYBANKE, REDLANDS MENTAL HEALTH, BREAKTHROUGH

As always, personal hygiene items, tee shirts, socks, non-perishable food items, art equipment, school supplies, toiletries and household items can be donated.

MOTION 

There will be a motion put to the meeting on 14th July.

The motion is that the Zonta Club of Wynnum Redland donate the sum of $100 to the Zonta International Foundation in memory of Anne Sylvester [Immediate Past President of Zonta International Foundation]
BOARD MEETING
Next board meeting is 7pm Monday 28th July at  Diane Harmsworth’s home.
                A Worldwide Service Organisation of Executives in Business and the Professions             working together to Advance the Status of Women
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